
 

March 23, 2019 

Dear Bulldog Families: 

I wanted to take this opportunity to reach out to you to talk to you about a trend I’ve been seeing for 

our building.  Every time we have guests in the building, whether it’s recognized figures like Jessie Chris 

or other people who are giving their time to educate us about things such as social media etiquette, 

anti-bullying, vaping, alopecia, or even weather patterns, they all leave with the same comment about 

how wonderfully behaved the collective student body of our school is.  It happens so frequently that it 

has come to be expected and the students as a group rise to the occasion every time.  All Dr. Muscelli 

and I must do is explain to them the magnitude of the moment and the students know what to do.   

Having Fox News at school on Thursday was awesome as the station celebrated World Down Syndrome 

Day with us.  That day is obviously a big deal for me personally and for other families in our school and 

in our district.  It was just an honor for me as the principal to have the Delaware Valley see who our 

students are and the positivity they can bring.  Bunker Hill has a great reputation because of its students 

and the acceptance we have for others who may have different abilities.   

We have less than a quarter of the school year left.  Please encourage your children to finish strong 

behaviorally and academically and keep that reputation we have moving full throttle to June.  Before we 

know it, the 8th graders we’ve know for three years will step into high school as we welcome the young 

ones from Birches and Whitman.   

Your children are growing into fine people.  Thank you for supporting us in helping the students 

understand what it means to be a Bulldog in terms of ethics, kindness, and responsibility. 

 Hope all of you have a wonderful week! 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Mike D’Ostilio, proud BHMS Principal 


